
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

April 26, 2019 

 

To:  Members of the Subcommittee on Civil Rights and Civil Liberties  

 

Fr:  Majority Staff 

 

Re: Hearing on “Protecting the Right to Vote:  Best and Worst Practices”  

 

On Wednesday, May 1, 2019, at 2:00 p.m., in room 2154 of the Rayburn House 

Office Building, the Subcommittee will hold a hearing on “Protecting the Right to Vote:  Best 

and Worst Practices.” 

 

I. HEARING PURPOSE 

 

The hearing will examine election practices that: (1) maximize access to the ballot for 

eligible voters; and (2) disenfranchise eligible voters or increase obstacles to voting. 

 

II. WITNESSES 

 

Myrna Perez 

Deputy Director, Democracy Program 

Brennan Center for Justice 

 

Leigh Chapman 

Director, Voting Rights Program 

The Leadership Conference on Civil and Human Rights 

 

Dale Ho 

Director, Voting Rights Project 

American Civil Liberties Union 

 

Staff contacts:  Candyce Phoenix and Valerie Shen at (202) 225-5051. 


